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First name: Lynnette

Last name: Jones

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am a property owner in the Seeley Lake area.

Having worked for government  for over 30 years, at the very least this planned expansion should definitely

should be required to undergo an environmental assessment.   This assessment should be thorough and

transparent to all interested.

Also, please explain how a Special use permit for a specific development, can be sold.  It is my experience that a

new or amended project, especially one on property owned by the citizens of the

United States, needs to go back to the "drawing board".    Please listen and perhaps all parties could be

appeased.


